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Project Manager:   Beth Wright / Matthew Kapfer 
 
Description: There are missing sidewalk links in older parts of the city, as well as adjacent to 
schools. This project includes construction of sidewalks that would not be built as part of a street 
improvement project. Priority is given to construction of sidewalks for walking routes to and from 
schools. 
 
Justification: Sidewalks are needed for pedestrian access to and from schools and throughout the 
City. 

 
Schedule: Item Date 
    Construction: Project Award 5/7/2019 - Estimate
 Completion 9/30/2019 - Estimate

 
Council Actions: Date Amount 

Project Authorization 1/8/2019 $400,000 
 
Funding Sources: Amount CIP Year 
      GO Bonds $80,000 2019 
      Federal Funds (CMAQ) $320,000 2019 

  
Expenditures: Budget Amount to Date 
     Staff Time  $25,000 $0 
     Inspection $25,000 $0 
     Construction $350,000 $0 
     Total $400,000 $0 
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